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Partner re-appointment evaluation  
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
The Partners department recently undertook an evaluation of the current reappointment 
process for panel chairs and panel members. The purpose of this report is to inform the 
committee of the results of the evaluation exercise and of the recommendations and 
planned actions that are to be taken forward. 
 
Decision  
 
This paper is for information only. No decision is required.   
 
Resource implications 
 
None 
 
Financial implications 

 
None 
 
Appendices  
 
Appendix 1 – Partner re-appointment evaluation report 
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